I3 Gmall - 20 Atlantic Street

ANERIHI

20 Atlantic Street
Tom Pearson <tpearson73@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 3, 2013 at 6:59 AM
To: fireinspector@portlandmaine.gov

| am following up our phone conversation regarding Installation of fire doors at 20 Atlantic Street. This is a 100+
year old building with odd sized doors and intricate moldings which makes installation of fire doors very
expensive. |had understood that installing fire doors was only required if major renovations were done and have
had multiple fire inspections since | purchased this property and have not been cited for fire doors in the past.
However, as you have advised me that fire doors are required | propose to replace two doors per year until all
apartments have the required fire doors. Please let me know if this plan Is acceptable.

Thomas Pearson

20 Atlantic St. #5

Portland, ME 04101
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